

# Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 27th June 2025

### A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

What an exciting week we've had at Cumberworth! We started with our colour run fundraiser on Monday which was absolutely fantastic - the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves!

Team Lenny have been particularly busy with their creative unity project. They took part in an online artist event creating brilliant 3D portraits using recycled packaging, which perfectly shows how creativity and sustainability can work hand in hand. They also joined a live online writing event for National Writing Day, which was a fantastic opportunity to celebrate their writing skills.

Our Year 3 children had a brilliant morning at Shelley College on Tuesday, trying out new sports at their Get Active event. It's always exciting to see our children embracing new challenges and discovering what they enjoy.

We held a special stars worship to celebrate our Year 5 residential heroes with their parents - what a proud moment that was! Year 5 have also benefited from an important fire safety talk with Skelmanthorpe Fire Service. Our new 2025 starters had their first transition visit on Wednesday afternoon with their parents. It was lovely to meet everyone, and we're looking forward to seeing you all again next Thursday at 1:30pm.

Mrs Hobson, Mrs Gibbins and I attended a celebration event at Tolson Museum to complete our Cultural Champions work, which has focused on bringing the arts into school throughout this academic year.

Finally, I wanted to inform you that our conversion to Learning Accord Multi Academy Trust will take place on 1st July 2025.

Enjoy the weekend!

Mrs Claxton

### Summer workshops available -

https://www.stagecoach.co.uk/huddersfield?fbclid=lwQ0xD SwLGllRleHRuA2FlbQlxMAABHixULtMkSy9 2zP7aj0XT85fsM vFXivrwroU8tPwlPqct2dZdTs Rdr3Em aem vTPJNvwa7RTE819mNGPh1w#workshops



A big happy birthday to Nancy & Benjamin, we hope you enjoy your birthday this weekend. We can't wait to hear all about them!

## Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Attendance	W/C 23.6.25	This Week
Whole School	97.24%	97.31%
Reception	97.49%	97.46%
Year 1	98.04%	98.28%
Year 2	96.84%	96.76%
Year 3	98.30%	98.50%
Year 4	96.80%	96.79%
Year 5	96.21%	96.34%

# Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Attenborough - Mixxie

Sharman – Peggy

Lenny – Jamie

Roberts – Vinnie



## Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

### Reminders

- Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.
- PE Kit should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.
- A reminder that nail varnish should not be worn in school unless on a themed/non uniform day. Earrings should be studs only, not hoops which should be removed or taped over at home for PE sessions.
  No other jewellery should be worn, and children will be asked to remove this at school and put into bookbags moving forwards.





### **Diary Dates**

### July

1<sup>st</sup> – Year 4 Get active morning at Shelley College. PE kits to be worn

3<sup>rd</sup> – LAMAT Pupil Partnership Day 1:30pm – September 2025 new starters in

7<sup>th</sup> – Wimbledon trip

8<sup>th</sup> - Create Day – Team Leanny EY/KS1 Forget Me Not Children's Hospice run at Shelley College

9<sup>th</sup> – Drug education workshop – Year 4 & 5 1:30pm – September 2025 new starters in

10<sup>th</sup> – Year 5 church leavers at Kirkburton church

11<sup>th</sup> – Year 5 leavers service for parents Themed lunch - Summer seaside menu Summer Fair

14<sup>th</sup> – Team Lenny Ambassadors to Oakwell Hall for the creative unity project

15<sup>th</sup> – Meet the teacher open door event for parents 3:30pm-5:00pm

16<sup>th</sup> – Whole school visit to Stockeld Park

18<sup>th</sup> – Break up for summer

